
 

9th December 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Pupil Premium 
 
 

Children in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 classes automatically receive a school meal, free of 
charge, under the Government's universal free school meal scheme. However for families who 
receive certain qualifying benefits school can get extra funding, called pupil premium, if 
you register with us. This funding is aimed to assist with the learning & care of eligible children. 
 
I enclose a form for your attention. If you think you may be eligible for this funding, we would be 
very grateful if you could arrange to complete the form & return it to us by the 17th December 
2020. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Elizabeth Maskell 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3

